Welcome to 2nd Grade!


Dear Cattle Rustler,

Hello, I am Mrs. Schneider, your 2nd grade teacher, and I am so excited to meet you! I am really looking forward to this school year and all the things we will learn and do together.

How fortunate we are to have an amazing Principal, Mr. Buss and an awesome Assistant Principal, Miss Curry, along with wonderful and caring teachers and staff. If you are new to the school, you will soon see how awesome it is. Howard Cattle is certainly the best school ever!

I have attached a school supply list with items that I recommend you purchase before school starts. We will be using lots of supplies this year as we learn. Parents, thank you for your help in making sure your child is prepared with all his/her materials on the first day of school. Please mark all items with your child’s name.

Next, please mark a calendar for Back-to-School Night which will be on Wednesday, August 25 from 5:30-7:30 p.m. It will be virtual, but it will be packed with important information about our year in 2nd grade.

School begins on Monday, August 9, 2021 at 8:30 a.m. (gates open at 8:20 a.m.) in Room 110, home of the Cal Poly Pomona Broncos! I know this will be a wonderful year filled with lots of fun learning. I can’t wait!

See you Monday!



Mrs. Schneider




2nd Grade School Supplies


Pencil Box 5 x 7 -1					Sharpened #2 Pencils – 4
Crayons 24 count box – 1				Glue Sticks – 2
Colored Pencils 12 count box – 1			Red Colored Pencil – 1
Scissors kid size – 1					Block Eraser – 1
Dry Erase Markers – 3					Bottle of School Glue – 1	
Composition Book wide rule – 1 	+		Small Hand Sanitizer -1
Paper Portfolio Pocket Folders – 3


DONATIONS NEEDED FOR CLASSROOM USE

Reams of white copy paper
Reams of colored copy paper
Dry erase markers (EXPO)
Hand Sanitizer
Kleenex
Clorox Wipes
Baby Wipes
#2 Pencils
Spiral Notebooks – wide rule



THANK YOU!!




